
Happy new year 2016 to all staff and students 
Date and time:  
Sun, 2016-01-03 11:15  

The office of the Dean school of physical sciences wishes all staff and student happy and 
prosperous 2016.we welcome all staff back to work from Monday 4 January，2016. For all our 
students we welcome you back and for those sitting for their exams we wish you success.  

 


